
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 17, 2015 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
 
Re: Canada Post Community Mailbox Program 
 
On August 11, 2015, Mr. David Heap delivered approximately 2,860 signed petitions/letters to 
the City Clerk’s Office, almost all of which appear to be from London residents, in support of 
keeping door-to-door postal service.  The purpose of this communication is to advise the 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee of this submission. 
 
 
 
 
 
Linda Rowe 
Deputy City Clerk 


